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The students did a great job today on the shadow
Stations of the Cross. It has been posted on the
Saint Mary’s Catholic School Facebook page. You
need to check it out.

Spring break is here. I think we are all looking forward to the break. We
need to rest up for the last couple of weeks of school. It will go fast.
Students need to bring back their rice bowls back to school after Easter
to receive a prize.

Don’t forget:
● We will be putting together a video of pictures of the graduates. You need

to start getting pictures together of your child, old and new, and any group
pictures that should be included. I need these pictures by May 1.

Dear Confirmation Candidates and Sponsors,

There will be a practice for confirmation on Friday, April 28
th

at 6:00 for sponsors and candidates.

Confirmation will be held on Saturday, April 29, at St. Mary’s Church. All confirmation candidates
and sponsors will need to arrive by 4:00. Pictures will be taken at 4:00. Following pictures, the
bishop will meet with the candidates at around 4:30. Mass will begin at 5:00

In class next week:

Math- Independent Study- Geometry

Science - Biology

Social Studies-Topic 12-7, WWI Wilson & Isolationism

English/ Language Arts- Finish Diary of Anne Frank play

Religion- Old Testament

Calendar dates

April 3-7- Spring Break

April 29- Confirmation

May 16- 8th grade graduation


